From: Hojnacki. Sherry A.

To: EOIA Metra

Cc: Hojnacki, Sherry A.

Subject: Police Report # MP-19-00036925
Date: Friday, August 2, 2019 10:38:19 AM

Good Morning,

| would like to receive a photocopy of my policy report that was filed on Wednesday, July 31, 2019.
Officer Sergio Diaz De Sandy (Officer-) was the officer called to the incident that took place at
the Ashland Metra station parking lot on July 31, 2019. | would also like to receive feedback on the
camera footage at that station. Please let me know who | need to speak to in order to get these
items.

Thank you for your help!

Sherry

Taft /

Sherry A. Hojnacki / Paralegal

Taft Stettinius & Hollister LLP

111 E. Wacker Drive, Suite 2800

Chicago, Illinois 60601-3713

Tel: 312.527.4000 * Fax: 312.966.8517
Direct

www taftlaw.com / shojnacki@taftlaw.com
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This message may contain information that is attorney-client privileged, attorney work product or
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